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Work in the Scarlett Road and Eglinton 
Ave. West area beginning in January 2022 

 

The Eglinton Crosstown West Extension (ECWE) is one of four new subway projects that will 
transform transit in our region; getting hundreds of thousands of people where they need to 
be better, faster, and easier than today. 

 
LEARN MORE ABOUT THE UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION 
Join West End Connectors Construction (WECC), who are building the tunnels for this project, on 
January 26 to learn more about the next steps for the tunnel construction, including the realignment of 
Eglinton Avenue West at Scarlett Road.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to attend, you can review the material and watch the recorded videos of live events, 
including past live events, at MetrolinxEngage.com/ECWE-live-meetings. 
 
 
 

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE: PROJECT UPDATE 
WEDNESDAY, January 26 at 6:30 PM 

To register: Metrolinx.com/EglintonWest 

mailto:eglintonwest@metrolinx.com
http://www.metrolinx.com/eglintonwest
http://www.metrolinx.com/en/greaterregion/projects/eglinton-crosstown-west.aspx
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WHAT WORK IS HAPPENING HERE? 
Over the next few months, WECC will relocate the access to the pedestrian bridge from the south-east 
to the south-west side. This work is necessary to prepare for the road realignment and extraction shaft 
work. It will begin in late January on the south side of Eglinton Ave West, just west of the intersection at 
Scarlett Road (please refer to the area map on page one). This work includes: 
 

• Removing trees from the west side of the pedestrian bridge  

• Temporarily relocating the multi-use path to accommodate for construction activities  

• Building the new west ramp to the pedestrian bridge 

• Removing the existing concrete ramp 
 
The road realignment will begin after this work is complete. Another notice with more details will be 
shared at that time.  
 
HOURS OF WORK 

• Construction crews will work Monday to Friday between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
Extended hours may be required on occasion.   

 
WHAT TO EXPECT 

• Work on the pedestrian bridge access is expected to be completed in March 2022. 

• Nearby residents can expect to hear minimal noise from equipment, such as hauling trucks, 
excavators, dozers, and generators. 

 
TRAFFIC AND PEDESTRIAN IMPACTS 

• There will be no Eglinton Ave West lane closures during this work. 

• Pedestrian detours will be required to ensure safe work sites and the safety of those travelling 
through the area. 

• The multi-use path on the south side of Eglinton Ave West will be temporarily diverted to the 
sidewalk south of pedestrian bridge. 

• All ramp and pedestrian connections to the bridge will be maintained. 
 

The information provided above is anticipated based on the current construction schedule and is 

subject to change due to schedule changes, weather or unforeseen circumstances.  

 

If you have questions about what’s happening near you and what to expect during construction, contact 

the Eglinton Crosstown West Extension Metrolinx community relations team for answers.  
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